
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, THE DECEMBER 17, 2019 MEETING OF THE  

TOWNSHIP OF MARLBORO ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING WILL BE THE REORGANIZATION OF THE ZONING 

BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT - JANUARY 14, 2020, 7:30 P.M. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Attorney 
Weiner Law Group 

 

Ronald D. Cucchiaro, Esq. 
 

Engineer 
 

CME Associates 
Laura Neumann, P.E., P.P. 

Planner 
 

CME Associates 
Laura Neumann, P.E., P.P. 

 
Traffic Engineer  

Remington & Vernick 
Justin DiBiase, P.E. 

 
 

Administrative Officer  
Laura Neumann, P.E., P.P. 

 
 

Zoning Officer 
Sarah Paris 

 

Chairman 
 

Michael Shapiro 
                    

Vice-Chairman 
 

Matthew Weilheimer 

Secretary 
 
 

Alan Zwerin 

 
Members 
Kamalpreet Virdi  
Alon Solon     
Stacey DiGrande 
 
Alt#1 Martin Powers 
Alt# 2 Frank Yozzo 
 

Zoning Board Clerk  
Susan A. Branagan 
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